
 
 

1. Counterfeit has Chinese and/or Cyrillic writing printed on the front of the note. 

2. Counterfeit has no watermark or security thread when held up to the light. 

 

If anyone attempts to pass one of the above described counterfeit notes, please obtain as much 

information as possible about the individual(s) and contact your local Police and the  

U.S. Secret Service’s San Francisco Field Office (415) 576-1210.  


